
 

 

19-21 Broad Street | St Helier 
Jersey | JE2 3RR 
 
 

Deputy Sam Mézec 
Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
 
BY EMAIL 
 

20 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Chair, 
 
 

Future Chief Executive Officer Advisory Group Minutes 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 July 2023.   
 
I have attached the paper that was written by John Mills, in his capacity as an 
advisory member of the Group, provided on 5 April.  As you note, the paper outlines 
his understanding of the options and ideas in relation to the role of the future Chief 
Executive Officer, which we discussed at the meeting. 
 
I am content to make this paper public. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Deputy Kristina Moore 
Chief Minister 


